
Ford where we added them to their col-
lection.  Fritz Hammersen met us and 
helped to get the toys in to the dealer-
ship.  He had us lay them out around the 
Shelby in the showroom.  After dropping 
the toys off, we went to the Rib Shack 
next door to Jacky’s for lunch.  Thanks to 
all who helped support the club and the 
Toys for Tots program. 

       Toys For Tots 

After Christmas Party 

Our Toys for Tots show at Mustangs Unlim-
ited was a success thanks to the support of 
Mustangs Unlimited and the others who pro-
vided door prizes and give away items.  
There were over 80 cars registered, we col-
lected nearly a hundred toys and more than 
500 dollars in cash.  We took the cash to 
Walmart where Debra applied her employee 
discount and that allowed us to stretch our 
dollars enough to buy hundred toys. After 
shopping we took the toys to Jacky Jones 

The annual After Christmas Party and January meeting 
will be held will be held in the Barn at Jaemor Farms in 
Alto on Saturday January 23rd from 2-5 pm.  Bring your 
favorite covered dish and the club will provide meat and 
drinks.  We will once again have the traditional “white 
elephant” gift exchange.  Keep your gift to 15 bucks or 
less.  If you plan on attending, please drop an e-mail, text 
or phone call to David J (678-357-8615) or David O (770-
356-9431).  Hope to see you there! 

Jaemor Farms is located on I 985/Highway 365N be-
tween the second and 3rd stop lights near mile marker 35 
on the North bound side of the road. 
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Club Website-Communication 

be.  By noon it had 
become a full fledged 
downpour.  66 hearty 
souls registered and 
stayed to get their 
award plaques in 
spite of the rain.  By 
4 pm we had every-
thing packed up and 
everyone had re-

turned to their rooms to get into warm and dry clothes.  Next 
year’s show will have a rain date of Sunday so hopefully we’ll 
have better luck then.  For everyone who attended and helped 
a very big Thank You!! 

Well the annual Maggie Valley Show started off great on Fri-
day with the cruise to the Dillard House Restaurant for break-
fast.  There were 11 Mustangs in a row going up 441 to Clay-
ton and we pretty much filled the Dillard House parking lot. We 
required 2 large tables at breakfast.  The largest turn out in 
years.  After breakfast we headed toward Maggie Valley under 
warm cloudy skies.  When we arrived in Maggie Valley the 
skies were threatening rain.  The goody bag stuff was 

unloaded and we 
started stuffing bags 
for the expected 200 
entries.  After pack-
ing the goody bags 
the host hotel of-
fered to set up a buffet in a private room for the club members and about 
25 of us took advantage of the offer for dinner.  Saturday dawned dreary 
and really threatening rain.  We all crossed our fingers and headed over 
to get the show field set up.  By 9:30 the rain had started with a mist or 
heavy drizzle.  We hoped it would get no worse, but it was not meant to 

The club website has the ability to mass e-mail the mem-
bership.  If I can get updated e-mail addresses from every-
one, I’ll e-mail events of interest during the year.  We have 
become large enough that we could very easily attend dif-
ferent events in our areas as groups.  The mass mailing 
would easily get the word out.  We now have our own 
Facebook page Northeast Georgia Mustang Club which is 
public and you can become a fan.  Once become a fan you 
can upload pictures and communicate with other fans.  
Anything posted there goes out to all fans of the page so 
everyone gets the word.  Try it out and check out Jacky 
Jones Ford and Mustangs Unlimited fan pages too. 

Maggie Valley 2009 
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MCA Nationals Car Shows for 2009 

Annual Spring Pony Round Up at Mustangs Unlimited 

Gatlinburg 2010 

For the first time in years, there will be 4 MCA National 
shows within driving distance of us for a long weekend.  It 
is an opportunity to get your car looked at more than once 
by MCA judges.  If you are going for coucours points, you 
will have a chance to correct issues between shows and 
increase your point count the next time out. 

Gulf Coast National Mustang & All Ford Show in Pen-
sacola, Florida March 26-28th.  Several of us are already 
planning to attend this one.  Info http://gcrmc.com 

Chisholm Trail Mustang National in Mustang, Okla-
homa June 4-6.  Info www.okmustangs.com 

Hoofprints in the Sand in Virginia Beach, Virginia 
August 13-15.  Info www.sevmc.org 

Mustangs at the Mansion Biltmore Estate in Ash-
ville,NC September 3-5.   Info www.brmcoa.org 

If you plan attending any of them, get the word out 
and maybe several of us can travel together.  Sherry 
and I are considering the Hoofprints in the Sand show 
since it is our old Mustang Club.  

Once again we will be doing our Gatlinburg Getaway the 
last weekend in January.  Debra has blocked several 
rooms for us at the Greystone Lodge.   We will leave from 
Oakwood and stop at the Dillard house for breakfast and 
then head on up to Gatlinburg.  While there we usually 
take in a little shopping, some food and drink and just re-
lax for the weekend.  Further information to follow after 
the next meeting. 

This year we have scheduled 3 shows that we will 
host and once again it starts with the Spring Pony 
round Up at Mustangs Unlimited.  The date is March 
6th and for the first time, we have scheduled a rain 
date for the following weekend March 13th if neces-
sary.  Mustangs Unlimited will be the main sponsor, 
but if you have anyone who would like an opportunity 
to be an associate sponsor get them in contact with 
David O.  Hope this is the year we can all get some 
time to get out and enjoy these events.  I look for-
ward to seeing you there! 
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Business Cards 

If you would like to see your business card here, get me 
a card or a good quality .jpg file to my e-mail 
david@yellow-jackets.com. 
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The annual after 
Christmas party will 
be held at Jaemor 
Farms on Jan 23 

from 2-5 pm.  Bring your favorite covered 
dish and the club will provide meat and 
drinks.  We will have a “white elephant” gift 
exchange.  Please keep the value to 15 
bucks or less. 

Date: 01/23/2010 

2:00pm 

Highway 365 north at Alto be-
tween the second and third 
stoplights at mile marker 35. 

David Johnson (678-357-8615) or 
David Osborn (770-356-9431) 

Please let us know if you 
plan to attend.  We need to 
be sure to buy enough meat 
and drinks. 


